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March 2022
Dear Faithful Partners,
 
Thank you all for your prayers and the financial resources you give us each month. We know that through your 
sacrificial giving, we can maintain our ministry. We do not take this lightly, and we continue to pray for you all to 
have your needs supplied by our Heavenly Father.  
 
We were able to be in Ohio for almost two weeks to work in the newly purchased building of one of our supporting 
churches. Two bathrooms were made handicap accessible, and we painted the foyer. We have been privileged to 
work on each building this church has been in during the past 17 years. It has been a blessing to watch the church 
grow and reach people for the Lord. We also visited another supporting church in the area and gave them a 
ministry update.  
 
Please be in prayer for our safety as we travel to Maryland, Georgia, North Carolina, and Florida in the next few 
weeks. Some of this will be for work projects and some for ministry updates. Please get in touch with me if your 
church wants us to come for a work project or a ministry update. I will be happy to schedule a time to be with you.
 
Another missionary has asked us to help him with this summer's building project. Because of the duration of this 
project, we are seeking wisdom about buying a small camper and truck. Please pray for us to have God's mind in 
this.  
 
At this time, the Federated States of Micronesia still have the country closed to all non-citizens. We desire to return 
to Nukuoro, so we ask that you pray with us that the country will open soon. We know that God can do this if it is 
His will. So pray for us to have patience and follow Him through each door He opens for us.  

The crate we sent to Nukuoro arrived safely. Thanks to all who prayed for this. Pastor Ray and Mercyda were 
pleased to receive these goods. They are both doing well. The church is maintaining good attendance. Please pray 
for others to be saved and for Christians to grow. Also, pray for continued good health for Pastor Ray. We are also 
happy to report that God supplied the funds for the freight charges we incurred. Praise the Lord!
 
The churches in Pohnpei are doing well, and we correspond regularly with Christians there. We are encouraged by 
the growth of the Christians in Pohnpei and ask that you pray for them. These churches also help with the needs of 
Nukuoro.  
 
May God richly bless each of you,
 
Jack & Melinda


